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Doniphan Co Bridge Weight Limit Lowered 
(KNZA)--The load limit rating on a Doniphan County bridge is being lowered. 
That follows a bridge rating inspection conducted by the Kansas Department of Transportation. 
The bridge is identified officially as structure 260, and is located north of Blair on Randolph Road. 
It was revealed during this week's meeting of the Doniphan County Commission that the bridge will
be lowered to a 10 ton load limit rating. 
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